Unattended Children Policy
Holliston Public Library

Children attending Third Grade, or above, may be in the Library unattended but must be picked up no later than 15 minutes prior to the scheduled closing time. Staff will attempt to contact the child’s parent or guardian during the remaining 15 minute window. In the event that a young, unattended child has not been collected by a parent or guardian by the Library’s closing time, the child will be turned over to the supervision of the Holliston Police Department.
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